
 
 

 

11th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Walk the Line E-Safety Event for Years 5  

 On Tuesday 21st November 2023, at Civic Hall, Blackshots 

 

Thurrock Local Safeguarding Children Board have arranged for Year 5 to attend The Civic Hall at Blackshots 

for a half day event on online safety for pupils across the Borough on Tuesday 21st November 2023. 

 

The programme aims to raise awareness for your child around the positives and also the risks associated with 

today’s ever-changing technology.  This event is led by a specialised E Safety Training team and some content 

may refer to real life examples of cases that they have investigated and will include day to day terminology 

used by young people.   

 

The bus will be leaving school at 12:15pm and will return back to the school for 2:45pm in time for the end of 

school. Pupils are required to wear their normal school uniform. The children will have a slightly earlier 

lunchbreak on this day. 

 

This event is led by the Thurrock Local Safeguarding Board and contributions from the Thurrock Community 

Safety Partnership and Essex Police.  The School are funding this visit for year 5. All we ask is that you give 

consent via the school gateway app please.  

 

If you have any concerns about this event and the content, please contact the Thurrock Local Safeguarding 

Board on www.thurrocklscb.org.uk  or 01375 652813 and they will be happy to answer your questions. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs S Otto 

Head of School 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Herringham Primary Academy, St Mary’s 
Road, Chadwell St Mary, Essex, RM16 4JX 

Tel: 01375 489860 admin.herringham@theglc.org.uk 
www.theglc.org.uk 

The GLC Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England & Wales (Registered Number 5853746). Registered office at The Gateway 
Academy, Marshfoot Road, Tilbury, Essex RM16 4LU. 
Chief Executive Officer: Viki Reid. 
The GLC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expect all staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment. 
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